
 

 

 

10/9/2018 

Dragon Medical One – PowerMic Mobile Added to Login Screen 

Dragon Medical One will be updated on 10/25/18 with a new option in the Microphones dropdown, adding 

Nuance PowerMic Mobile (PMM) as an option. A pre-selected group of physicians will be participating in a pilot 

program to evaluate the product, after which it will be determined if and when to deploy to a larger group of 

users. 

This is how the dropdown looks currently: 

 

This is how it will look when the change is implemented: 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure the microphone you want 

to use is highlighted! If you accidentally 

choose the wrong mic, use this option to 

log out and select the correct microphone. 

 

 

 

The application should remember your 

default selection after you choose the 

microphone the first time. 

You should not notice any other changes 

in functionality due to this update. 

 


